
Sunday Masses 

Saturday 5:00 P.M. 

Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

Holy Days: 

Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. 

Tuesday through Saturday 8:30 A.M. 
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SACRED HEART CHURCH 
83-17 78th Ave, Glendale, NY 11385 

Office Hours: 

Monday thru Friday: 9:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. 

Saturday: 9:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M 

Sunday: Closed.  

Sick calls and emergency anytime 

Rev. Fred Marano — Pastor, ext. 123 

Rev. Marcin L. Chilczuk — Parochial Vicar, ext. 103 

Rev. John J. Fullum — Pastor Emeritus, ext. 124 

 Trustees     Deacon   Pastoral Council President 
              John Schatz                      Deacon Peter Stamm   Rosemary Lazenby  
            Stephen Nathan 

     SH Catholic Academy           Director of Faith Formation           Pastoral Associate 

    Principal                         Laura Ciraolo       Nancy Baer 
            Joanne Gangi 

           Music Director            Business and Plant Manager      Bookkeeper 
          Charles Nicholson                Charles F. Wissert, ext. 102           Liliana Gomez, ext. 104 

Confessions: Saturdays: 11:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M.. Thursday before First Friday: after  morning Mass 
 
 
       Rosary and Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
              Monday thru Friday at 8:00 A.M. 

              Miraculous Medal Novena 
Mondays after 8:30 A.M and 7:30 P.M. Masses 

       Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
    First Friday of the Month: 1:00 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. 

               Nocturnal Adoration Prayers 
             First Friday of the Month at 7:30 P.M. 

Celebration of Baptism 

First and Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M 

Registration: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Pr iest or  

Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the Baptism. 

BOTH parents must come in for registration. 

Instruction: Arrangements will be made at the time of Registra-

tion. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to registration. 

Celebration of Marriage 

Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance, prior to 

the proposed wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for 

complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 

Our Parish Mission Statement 
We, the parishioners of Sacred Heart Parish, East Glendale, New York, are blessed with the responsibility to ourselves and to others to share 
our faith through actions, ministries, witness and prayer. We will love, respect and support each other and our community by being responsive 

to the needs of others 



Sacred Heart Church, East Glendale, NY 

SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 5 
 8:00 AM Agnes Marciano 
 9:30 AM For the People 

 11:30 AM Members of Purgatorial Society 

 5:00 PM Olga Ahlers 
 
MONDAY—FEBRUARY 6 
 8:30 AM Antonio & Concetta D’Avino 
 7:30 PM Pasquale & Patricia Scola 
 
TUESDAY – FEBRUARY 7 
 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 
   The Blessed Mother 

 
WEDNESDAY – FEBRUARY 8 

 8:30 AM Daniel LoPresto 

 
THURSDAY –   FEBRUARY 9 

 8:30 AM Msgr. John F. Hartmann (Birth) 
 
FRIDAY – FEBRUARY 10 
 8:30 AM Elisabeth Schubert 
 
SATURDAY – FEBRUARY 11 
 8:30 AM In Honor of Our Lady of Lourdes 
 5:00 PM M/M Anton Fehn 

 

Lynn Bacino Zoe Bonowitz, Ann Marie Caporale, 
Tim Chrissy, Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James 
Deifel, Karl DeSousa, Joseph Divone, Rita Fuchs, 
Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, Lina Gagliardotto, Fred 
Gerstheimer, Michael Giangrande, Mary Gollob, 
Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin 
King, Roger & Rose Marti, Karen McGrath, Bill 
Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, 
Maureen Ostermann, Santo Pantina, Donald Pfail & 
Family, Tom Quinn, Noel Jannello-Ruiz, Peter 
Schellenberg, Joan Siegel Angela Sinacori, Ann 
Steinmann, Ruth Sundbach, Eleanor Tillmann, Karen 
& Steven Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONAT-
ED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF TERRY 
STALZER 
By: her husband & children 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF JACOB, MARIE, ROB-
ERT & GERARD KOSSMANN 
By: Pat Kossmann 
They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 
the Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 
BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR ALMA TYLER 
She will be remembered in a very special way this week in 
our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 
For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 
In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 
THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF ALICE & 
RUSSELL SMITH 
By: their niece 
They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 



FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
MS. JOANNE GANGI 

Grade 2 will celebrate at the 9:30 Mass this morning. 
Following the Mass there will be a Proximate Prepara-
tion Meeting as they continue working toward the 
Sacrament of Holy Eucharist. 
 
We held an upper grade Math Bee last month. Stu-
dents from grades 6, 7 and 8 who won classroom bees 
participated. They were: 
 
Grade 6 
Jack Brudecki, Violette Harvey, David Lara, Nelson 
Lee, Christian McKay, Michael Vollmerhausen 
 
Grade 7 
Julia Matisi, Alexander Mitarotonda,  
Valentina Mote-Londono, Enrique Ramis,  
Krystyna Ryan, Steve Tapia 
 
Grade 8 
Camilo Mote-Londono,, Matthew Portes, 
Ava Pullara, Jaymie Rehberger, Jonluca Tortorici 
Donald Walter 
 
Congratulations to the winner of our bee, Christian 
McKay, who will represent our school at the Diocesan 
Regional Bee held at St. Adalbert’s on February 7th. 
We also congratulate our runner –up, Alexander Mi-
tarotonda. Well done boys! 
 
On Wednesday, the third grade will celebrate the cul-
mination of yet another unit of study in Social Studies. 
They will enjoy a Greek Feast. 
 
Friday evening is our Sweetheart Dance. We invite all 
girls to bring a special male figure in their life to this 
memorable event. There is still time to get your tick-
ets. Contact the school for more information. 
 
Now that our celebration of National Catholic Schools 
Week is over, we wish to thank the families, parish-
ioners and friends who helped make our week special. 
We appreciate the time you spent learning about the 
community of faith, knowledge and service that Sa-
cred Heart Catholic Academy provides for our stu-
dents. 
 

Thank you, as always, for remembering to keep our 
Food Pantry stocked with necessities. The need is 
GREAT. Sacred Heart helps feed over 40 individuals  
and families each week! We are always in need of 
pasta, jarred pasta sauce, canned soup, canned tuna, 
canned chicken, peanut butter, jelly, pancake mix, 
pancake syrup, rice, coffee, tea, sugar, equal and flour. 
God Bless You ALL WAYS! 
 
 
The next St. Vincent de Paul Meeting will be on Tues-
day, February 14th at 10 am in the Parish Ministry 
Office. 

The Sacred Heart Seniors will meet on Thursday, Feb-
ruary 9th at 11 AM in the church basement. 
 
We will be collecting for the following trip: 
 
Tuesday-Thursday April 25-27-Lancaster & Sands 
Casino-Two shows in Lancaster-Dutch Apple Dinner 
Theatre (My Fair Lady) and American Music Theatre 
(Vegas Legends). Sands Casino dinner at the Steel 
Works Buffet and $40 free play. Kitchen Kettle Vil-
lage local shopping in Lancaster and shopping at the 
outlets at the Sands. The cost is $415 per person twin, 
$534 per person single, $405 per person triple. Insur-
ance is available at $34 per person. Final payment is 
due by March 9th meeting. 



FEBRUARY 5, 2017 

REMINDER-50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT SA-
CRED HEART PARISH-Envelopes are on the radi-
ators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 
a winner. The next drawing will be on February 27th 
in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30am Mass. 
Congratulations to our January winner, Barbara 
Kiber. 50/50 share was $350.00. 

The next Bereavement Meeting is on Wednesday, Febru-
ary 8th from 1:30 to 3:30 pm. We meet in the Par ish 
Ministry Office which is located in the convent basement. 
Enter through the convent gate on 77th Avenue and pro-
ceed to the convent back door that is on street level and 
has a sign indicating PARISH MINISTRIES. Our phone 
number is 718-821-3285. 

TAX STATEMENTS FOR THE YEAR 2016 ARE 
BEING MAILED THIS WEEK TO PARISHION-
ERS WHO CONTRIBUTED $250 AND OVER. IF 
YOU WISH TO HAVE A STATEMENT MAILED 
TO YOU, LEAVE A MESSAGE AT THE REC-
TORY FOR LILIANA. 

LET US PRAY for  all the men and women who are 
serving in our Armed Forces especially: First Lt. Perry 
Cox, 82nd Airborne Division, US Army, John David 
Schatcle, US Navy, SGT. Jonathan Femenella, US Ar-
my, SP4 Cody Nelson, US Army Infantry, Kevin Sha-
loo, US Air Force, LT. Mark Foris, US Navy, LTC. 
Eileen Frances Gillespie, US Army, Captain Jeanma-
rie Kratzer, US Army, Robert C. Matzell, US Army, 
lst LTC. Keith Nonnenmann, US Navy, Joshua A. 
Ruiz, US Marine Corp, Capt. Alex Speigel, US Army. 
If you would like to add a name to this list, call Parish 
Ministries at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate infor-
mation. 

Pastoral Institute: Foundations for Ministry Pro-
gram 
Are you thinking about volunteering for a parish 
ministry? Are you already in ministry or part of the 
Parish Pastoral Council but need an update on the 
teachings of the Catholic Church? Perhaps the Pasto-
ral Institute’s Foundations for Parish Ministry is for 
you! This 10 week program, designed for adult learn-
ers, covers a different topic each week. For example, 
The Emerging Role of the Laity: Jesus: His Message, 
His Ministry, and One Church, Many Faces. Classes 
begin in January and are being offered in Brooklyn 
and Queens in English and Spanish. If you are inter-
ested go to: 
 
http://dioceseofbrooklyn.org/get-involved/ 
Pastoral institute/foundations-ministry/ for  more 
information and to register: Registrations online only 
For more information you may also contact the Pas-
toral Institute at 718-281-9556 or at 
pastoralinstitute@diabrook.org. 
Or call Richie Hutter at 917-836-7514 
 

Michael Mazzo, Lee Ferraro, Josephine Capizzi. 
Geraldine Brendel 


